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TRUCK FIRE FRIDAY

There were no injuries, but Centreville Creek Road was closed for some time Friday afternoon after this transport truck caught fire.
Caledon OPP reports they were informed at about 1:24 p.m., adding the incident seems to have been caused by a mechanical
problem with the rig. It took place about a mile north of Mayfield Road. It took some time for roads crews to repair damage caused
by the heat.Photo by Bill Rea
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